
Agenda Item 7.2 – Unfinished Business 
 

Retail Liquor Store Restrictions 
 
 
 
Council Resolution #12-17 (January 24, 2017) 
 
MOVED BY Councillor Randhawa that Council direct Administration to prepare a Land Use 
Bylaw amendment for Council’s consideration regarding liquor stores which would: 
1) Strike a balance between market choice and community safety; 
2) Create a distance requirement for all new liquor stores of 750m from previously established 

liquor store sites; and 
3) Grandfather existing liquor store locations. 
 
Council Resolution #13-17 (January 24, 2017) 
 
MOVED BY Councillor Hennig that Council Resolution #12-17 be amended to restrict new liquor 
stores to be no closer than 100 meters from a park, playground, or school and no closer than 
250 meters to another liquor store. 
 
Council Resolution #14-17 (January 24, 2017) 
 
MOVED BY Councillor Garritsen that Council refer this item to Administration for additional 
information and presentation at the February 14, 2017 regular Council meeting. 
 
In Favour: Gale Katchur, Frank Garritsen, Stew Hennig, Birgit Blizzard 
 
Against:   Arjun Randhawa, Sheldon Bossert, Ed Sperling 
 
CARRIED 
 
 
 
 
Enclosures: 
 
1. Appendix A – Proximity of Schools to Park Areas and Liquor Retail Locations 
2. Appendix B – Proximity of Schools to Liquor Retail Locations 
3. Appendix C – January 24, 2017 Council Report – Retail Liquor Store Restrictions 


